
 

CenterPoint Energy to replace natural gas line on Ridgewood Ave. 

 

Dear Property Owner, 
 
At CenterPoint Energy, we are committed to providing relevant information to our customers 
and the general public to minimize inconvenience or disruption due to our construction 
activities.  
 
What will CenterPoint Energy do? 
On Wednesday, December 8 and Thursday, December 9, a crew from Michels Corporation will 
upgrade its natural gas line on the south side of Ridgewood Avenue between Lyndale and 
Pleasant Avenues. During this time, the crew will close parking on both sides of Ridgewood 
Avenue from 504 Ridgewood Avenue to Lyndale Avenue S. 
 
A crew from Q3 Contracting will put down winter erosion control on the areas affected by 
Michels Corporation’s work. The hard surfaces will have temporary asphalt, including those that 
were previously concrete. In spring 2022, the crews will restore them to their original condition. 
On any excavations in boulevards and lawns, they will backfill with dirt and place netting over 
these areas. In spring 2022, they will return with black dirt and seed. 
 
We appreciate your patience as we upgrade our natural gas lines, ensuring system reliability for 
years to come. 
 
How can I contact CenterPoint Energy?  
For more information, please visit CenterPointEnergy.com/Construction, click on “Project 
Sites” and “Minneapolis.” We appreciate your patience as we continue to upgrade our natural 
gas system, ensuring system reliability for years to come.  
 
Sincerely with best regards, 
 
 

 

Hannah Gullickson 
Communication Specialist | Construction Services 
612-321-5546 
Hannah.Gullickson@CenterPointEnergy.com 
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